
Announcement: PHH Mortgage 
Rebranding to Onity Mortgage

As of October 14, 2024, PHH Mortgage will be rebranding to Onity Mortgage. This change 

follows the rebranding of their parent company, Ocwen Financial Corporation, to Onity 
Group Inc., which took place on June 10, 2024.
 

 Key Details: 

Communication Strategy:
 Starting August 14, 2024, PHH/Onity will begin notifying borrowers about the name change. 
They will be using various touchpoints, including emails, website updates, and mortgage 

statements, to ensure borrowers are well-informed.

For more information: Onity Mortgage - FAQs

For questions, please contact your AE or TPO Sales at TPOSales@spmc.com or 916-932-1700.

Rebrand Effective Date: October 14, 2024
Email Domains: Employee emails will change to @onitygroup.com. Existing domains will 
remain active for up to 12 months, but all outbound emails will transition to the new 
domain.
No Impact on Loan Servicing: The rebrand will not affect how loans are serviced. Clients 
will continue to receive reports and data as usual.

https://www.mortgagequestions.com/Onity-Mortgage-FAQs

